
JOIN THE DISCUSSION
In accordance with the Sustainable Groundwater

Management Act (SGMA), a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) 
is being developed for the South American Subbasin (SASb).

The GSP Working Group invites you to
register as an Interested Party to be notified about events 

concerning GSP preparation and to provide your insights. For more 
information and to register as an Interested Party, please visit the 

website below.

www.sasbgroundwater.org

REGISTER TODAY!
Sent on behalf of the SASb GSP Working Group representing the 

SASb Groundwater Sustainability Agencies:

County of Sacramento
Northern Delta 

Omochumne-Hartnell Water District
Reclamation District 551 

Sacramento Central Groundwater Authority
Sloughhouse Resource Conservation District



JOIN OUR FIRST PUBLIC MEETING
for the South American Subbasin (SASb) Groundwater Sustainability Plan
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